
 
   

 
 
 
 
TO:    Complete Streets Commission 
 
FROM:   Aruna Bodduna, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Workplan Sub-Committee Report 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
Receive update from workplan sub-committee and provide feedback 
 
BACKGROUND 
The Complete Streets Commission will have a joint meeting with the City Council in Spring 
2019 to review Complete Streets Commission’s work plan.  
 
On December 6, 2017 Special Meeting, the Commission suggested that a subcommittee and 
the staff liaison work on developing a draft work plan.  The draft will be presented to the 
Commission at its next meeting for review and feedback.  The subcommittee will be 
disbanded when work plan is approved by the Commission. The final work plan will be 
presented to the City Council at its joint meeting with the Commission.  
 
Commissioners Banerjee, Kriegh and Vanhoorickx volunteered to serve on the sub-
committee to develop the work plan. 

 
DISCUSSION 
The work plan subcommittee and staff liaison met on December 17, 2018 and January 7, 
2019.  The subcommittee members will provide an update to the commission at the meeting. 
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